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23rd April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

As teachers, we are aware that children spend a lot of their time on gadgets, whether it be gaming,
watching youtube or on phones or tablets. We would like to offer the class opportunities to learn new
skills away from this online world, so we are asking for your help. Do you have a talent or skill that
you could offer to a small group of approximately 6 children in year 3?7 It could be knitting, woodwork,
painting, cooking, gardening, clay modelling, sewing, speaking another language, first aid or any
other life skill that you think would be good for children to learn. We are looking to run this activity on
Thursday 9th May.

Please let us know if you would be interested in supporting us with this.

Thank you in advance.

Yours sincerely

JBrooker Sjones
Miss J Brooker Miss S Jones
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